Thank you to the House Committee on Business and Labor for accepting this testimony.

Though the roots of the Grange spring from agriculture, the membership of the modern Grange organization is remarkably diverse.
A resolution in support of Right to Repair received broad support from the delegates to our 2020 statewide convention last year,
placing the Oregon State Grange firmly in support of HB2698--

"Resolved, that the Oregon State Grange support the “right to repair” and oppose any manufacturer’s policy to restrict the sale of
needed parts, tools, diagnostic information, and software, to only their dealers’ repair shops."



